
 

 

 

January 2022 Newsletter		
************************************************************************************ 

Starting the year with the best news possible … 
We have officially got our planning permission! 
************************************************************************************ 

 
After what has been a VERY long time, we have finally been unanimously 
granted planning permission for our site. We are very grateful to the 
hundreds of you that supported our application, without your relentless 
support and recognition of the work that we can do for the local community 
we would never have made it this far.  
 
HOWEVER, we still need your help! We have launched our first ever 
funding campaign to raise money for our big build. We desperately need 
funds to pay for much needed infrastructure, and with your donations, 
however small, maybe 2022 is the year we can support those that need us 
the most in the local community.  
 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/empowering-futures-care-farm  
 
********************************************************************************************************* 

What to sow & Grow Now - Chilli Season is upon us  
It’s the start of the chilli season and we have already planted ours for this year! We will keep them 
on a heat mat inside until they are ready to go in the poly tunnel. This year we have chosen 
medium to VERY HOT varieties, from Carolina Reaper to Hungarian Hot Wax! We might be 
needing some milk when we start cooking with these… 

*********************************************************************************************************                         
Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook to keep up 
to date with our progress! 

Please note we now have a new email address if you need to contact us: 

admin@empoweringfutures.co.uk 


